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Entertaining the idea of abolishing diesel usage in Oregon will have a major impact 

on all aspects of our economy-in a very negative way. How are the truckers going to 

deliver goods without being able to refuel.? Trains? Tractors harvest food?  This will 

drive up prices even more when Oregon families are already feeling buried by the 

economy. Now is not the time-there is no infrastructure to accommodate the losses 

that will occur which will end up devastating our economy. Not everyone in Oregon 

lives in the Portland Metro area-please hear our voices as well and allow our 

citizenship the respect of equality within your institution. 


